Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

Tel: 01902 558544

ODTHOR EN

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE

Part of Perry Hall Mulit-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

6th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 6 visit to Wolverhampton Grand Theatre - Holes

On 20^{th} May 2020, Miss Laird and Miss Eardly would like to take Year 6 to Wolverhampton Grand Theatre to see 'Holes'.

All of Year 6 will travel by public bus leaving school at around lunchtime and we estimate will return to school for 4.30pm. We will confirm this closer to the date. The cost of this visit is £18.00, which includes a return bus fare to the theatre. The production will last 2 hours and 10 minutes (including interval).

Due to the timings of the show, the children will be having lunch at school before catching the bus to the theatre. They can bring a small snack and drink for the interval. Please do not bring fizzy drinks or glass bottles.

Whilst payment is voluntary, the visit will have to be cancelled if insufficient funds are received. If payment is difficult for you please speak with me in confidence. Please make payment and consent on Parentpay for this trip.

Yours faithfully

Miss Laird and Miss Eardly Year 6 Class Teachers